
 

Hello there, 
 
Jayne and Chris here with a weekly email update from the transforming the front door project. 
  
The eagle has landed!  ڛښڙ 
 
This week marks the end of our 2-week testing mission, we are now busy gathering all our data following 
the tests and we’ll report back to you with our findings after the new year. 
 
Here we are with the testing team during Tuesday afternoons debriefing session. 

 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to share an enormous ‘thank you’ to all colleagues who have 
supported with testing during these two weeks. We can’t do these tests without you, and with your 
exceptional support we can together help reshape the front door to ensure the right children of 
Nottinghamshire get the right support at the right time. 
 
The show goes on…  ⷅⷆ⷇ⷈⷉⷊ 
 
Last Friday we held our 3rd show and tell meeting, it was attended by 47 people online and 20 people in 
person. This meeting gave the Diamonds an opportunity to share what they’ve done, what they’ve learned 
and what they’re planning on doing next. It created lots of great questions from colleagues and the 
feedback gathered will support us to influence the work we are doing going forwards.  
 
Thank you to Moira and Janet from Diamond who volunteered to present our show and tell. They did a 
marvellous job of preparing and delivering the show and tell, as well as answering questions from 
colleagues. You can find the slides from the presentation attached. 
 
Don’t forget, on the 20th December we will be holding this show and tell again and we hope to see some 
fabulous Christmas jumpers. Invites have been sent out for this meeting, however, if you or anyone else 
in your team would like to attend and don’t have an invite, please feel free to contact us. 
  
That is all from us this week, Jayne and I will be taking a short break from weekly updates, but don’t worry, 
we will be right back with you after the new year. Until then, we hope you have a super festive Christmas 
and a wonderful new year. 
 
 
If you know anyone who should be receiving these week notes, then please let us know.  
 
Jayne and Chris, NSCP project team 


